
 

 

Dear Parents, 

As our spring term comes to a close, we would like to thank our staff, parents and 

children for the many wonderful events and memories which have taken place this 

term.  Please continue to look at our Twitter feed and website for details and 

photographs of these events.  

 

OFSTED inspection 

As you are aware, we have completed our OFSTED inspection on Wednesday and 

Thursday this week and would like to thank our staff, children and Governors for their 

contribution to the inspection.  As always we are extremely proud of the children 

and the way they have continued to represent the school positively.  Children 

confidently shared their work, reflections regarding their learning and engaged with 

inspectors in class, small groups, at break/lunchtimes and at Clubhouse. We will 

share the report as soon as we are able to following the OFSTED report timings and 

quality assurance procedure.  As you can appreciate, we cannot share any 

information with you prior to receiving the final report.   

OFSTED Inspecting school guidance-After the inspection visit 

The lead inspector will write a report setting out the inspection findings. 

We send the draft report to the school, usually within 18 working days of the end of 

the inspection. The school has 5 working days to comment on the draft report, 

inspection process and findings. 

Typically, we will send the school an electronic version of the final report within 30 

working days of the end of the inspection. In most circumstances, we will publish the 

final report on the Ofsted reports website within 38 working days of the end of the 

inspection. 

We send a copy of the report to: 

 the school’s headteacher 

 the local authority 

 the appropriate authority or proprietor (for example, the governing body or the 

academy trust where the local authority is not the appropriate authority) 

 the person or body responsible for appointing foundation governors if the school 

has them (including diocesan or other appropriate authorities in the case of 

schools with a religious character) 

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/


 other prescribed persons such as the Department for Education or the Education 

and Skills Funding Agency 

The school must also supply a copy of the report to all parents of registered pupils at 

the school. 

Parents’ Evening 

Thank you for understanding the short notice for postponing the parents’ evening 

this week.  Our teachers were engaged in inspection meetings after school on both 

days.  After reflecting on the new dates, we need to separate some appointments 

due to teachers attending our Yr 4 Conway Residential the first week back after 

Easter. 

 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 5 and Year 6 will have their parents evening on 

Wednesday 19th April 2023 and Thursday 20th April 2023 – Appointment times will 

remain the same. 

Year 3 and Year 4 will have their parents’ evening  on 

Wednesday 26th April and Thursday 27th April 2023– Appointment times will remain 

the same. 

 

PTA 

Thank you to our wonderful PTA for the amazing events that have been organised 

this term.  The time spent arranging and delivering these activities has a massive 

impact on the school with the additional money raised being used for a wide range 

of events and equipment which benefits all our children.  If you feel you could be 

more involved with the team, please contact them with your support via their email 

address  mtvspta@gmail.com  

 

Save the date 

We already have some dates available to share with you for the summer term, other 

events will be sent to you as and when they are confirmed throughout the term.  

 

Date Event Involvement Information 

17th and 18th April 

2023 

Conway 

Residential visit 

Year 4 Please see the 

original letter for 

details 

18th April 2023 Vision and Hearing 

check 

Reception  

19th and 20th April 

2023 

Parents’ Evening Year R 1 2 5 6 Original times will 

remain 

mailto:mtvspta@gmail.com


Thursday 20th 

April 2023 

Liverpool World 

Museum 

Year 1 Please see original 

letter for details 

Friday 21st April 

2023 

Chester Fire 

Station Visit 

Year 1 Please see original 

letter for details 

Wednesday 26th 

April 2023 

Greenacre Farm 

Visit 

Reception Please see original 

letter for details 

26th and 27th April 

2023 

Parents’ Evening Year 3 and 4 Original times will 

remain 

27th April 2023 Cheshire Wildlife 

Trust Work 

Year 4 Information to be 

confirmed nearer 

the date 

28th April 2023 PTA cake sale 

(Nut-free) 

Year 1 Please send cakes 

on the day and let 

Miss Holgate know if 

you can help with 

the sale after school. 

Tuesday 2nd May Parents Info 

Evening for PGL 

Year 6 3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 4th May 

2023 

Cheshire Wildlife 

Trust farm visit 

Year 4 Information to be 

confirmed nearer 

the date 

Friday 5th May 

2023 

School Coronation 

Picnic 

Whole School Any additional 

information to be 

shared nearer to the 

date 

Monday 8th May 

2023 

School closed for 

the Coronation 

bank holiday 

Whole school  

Tuesday 9th-12th 

May 2023 

KS2 SATs Week Year 6 Any additional 

information to be 

shared nearer to the 

date 

Saturday 13th 

May 2023 

PTA 

Coronation/school 

fayre event 

Whole school 

community 

Any additional 

information to be 

shared nearer to the 

date 

Friday 26th May-

6th June 2023 

Half term holiday 

 

Whole School Monday 5th June 

2023-INSET day 

17th – 19th May 

2023 

PGL Boreatton Year 6  

23rd June 2023 PTA cake sale 

(Nut-free) 

Year 6 Please send cakes 

on the day and let 

Miss Holgate know if 

you can help with 

the sale after school. 

Thursday 20th July 

2023 

School closes Whole school Friday 21st July-INSET 

day 
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Have a wonderful spring break and Easter celebration.  We will see you in the 

summer term starting Monday 17th April 2023. 

Take care 

Wendy Lyon and Julie Cox 

 

 

 

 


